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Dear IPC

I am dismayed at Glencore’s intention to move Ravensworth Estate to somewhere else and create a new
coal mine on its current site.

This 1s an act of vandalism against the important historic integrity of the documentary
evidence of conflict sites. It is as significant as the convict sites of Tasmania.

Heritage NSW said as much recently, and they are right, many opportunities for truth
telling will be lost for ever.

The fact that Ravensworth Homestead is so well preserved makes it especially rare and
valuable as a site where the past history of Aboriginal and European settler history were
shared.

I urge you to refuse Glencore’s demands decisively.

Yours sincerely

Stephanie

Stephanie Britton AM






